
 

 

From Sunday’s Gospel... 
This coming Sunday we  

celebrate the 29th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

(Matthew 22:15-21 In today’s Gospel Jesus 

reminds us of the necessity of giving things their 
proper importance . 
 

Please take time to read the Gospel with your 

child. 

Loving God, be with us as we try to care for one 

another, help one another, share with one an-

other and work together to make the world a 

fairer place for everyone to live. Amen  

 

Dear Parents and Children,  

 

Year 4 were very pleased to wel-

come Father Michael to their class 

to talk about the sacrament of con-

firmation. He commented after-

wards about how well they listened 

and the super questions they asked. 

 

We were also very excited to wel-

come the Talamo team to the 

school to work with some children 

as part of their research project. 

They also commented on how 

wonderful the children were in 

terms of listening and joining in. 

We are so proud of these wonder-

ful ambassadors for the school! We 

look forward to welcoming them 

back soon to continue with their 

work. If you would like to know 

more visit their website:  https://

www.talamo.co.uk/ 

We are very pleased to be involved 

in such innovation. 

 

Thank you so much for the kind 

and generous donations to our 

Harvest appeal—the stage is full of 
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This week in school... 

Ach ievement   

ce r t i f i ca tes  

awa rded  to :  
Writing 

Lydia—Birch 

Felix—Elm 

Elsie—Cherry 

Benas—Hazel 

General 

Tate–Oak 

Ethan–Beech 

Betty–Rowan 

Reggie –Elm 

Emma–Poplar 

Ellis–Hawthorn 

Zach-Sycamore 

Daniella– Chestnut 

Values and Virtues: 

Preston 

Toby 

Isla W 

Louis 

Penelope 

Aoife 

Max 

Toby 

Lochlan 

Esteban 

Essie 

Attendance: 

Cherry 98.8% 

 

Coming  up   

a f te r  ha l f  te rm:   

 Year 3 Butser Farm trip 

-Monday 30th 

All Saints Mass 1st No-

vember 

Cherry (31st Oct) and 

Rowan (1st Nov) Class 

Liturgies 

 

your packets and tinned 

goods and I know that the 

food bank will be very pleased 

to receive them.  

 

Year 3 led our wonderful 

Harvest Liturgy—twice– this 

week, to parents and to the 

rest of the school. It is always 

so lovely to take some time 

to think about what we can 

be thankful for whilst also 

remembering what we can do 

for others. The children led 

the prayers and liturgy with 

dignity and grace.  

 

As you know we finish today 

for our half term break; we 

look forward to seeing the 

children return on Monday 

30th October, which is also 

the date of the Year 3 trip to 

Butser Farm. 

 

We hope you and your fami-

lies have a happy, relaxing, 

healthy and safe break and 

send best wishes, 

Mrs Kelly and Mrs Hall 

 

News 

Elsie Carter has worked to 

produce a publication to raise 

awareness of how we can look 

after our environment and our 

planet, She included visual re-

minders as well as pie charts to 

present the information and 

has really shown what a fantas-

tic global citizen she is! 

 

Well done also to our litter-

pickers, Claudia and Eleanor 

from Year 5—they are also 

doing what they can to look 

after the world around us by 

encouraging other children to 

pick up litter with their Litter 

Club at lunchtimes.  

“Let us be protectors of 

Creation, protectors of 

God’s plan inscribed in 

nature, protectors of one 

another and of the envi-

ronment.” 

Pope Francis 

H ouse  Po in ts  
S t  T h e r e s a ’ s — 2 7 2  

S t  F r a n c i s ’  - 2 5 4  

S t  M a r g a r e t ’ s  – 2 2 6  

S t  P h i l i p ’ s — 2 2 5  

 

.Winnie has had another busy week, meeting 

new children and she even did some Youth 

Mental Health First Aid training with Mrs 

McWilliams and some of the other teachers. 

She looks forward to seeing the fantas-

tic work children have done and hand-

ing out some Winnie awards after half 

term. 



 

 

Contact us:  
St Peter’s Catholic  

Primary School  

Grange Road 

Leatherhead  

KT22 7JN 

 

Telephone:  

01372 274913 

E-mail  

office@stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

Website: 

www.stpeters-

leatherhead.co.uk   

 

Headteacher:  

Mrs Lisa Kelly 

Deputy 

Headteacher:  

Mrs Ruth Hall 

School 

Safeguarding 

Team  
If you are worried 

about something 

that your own, or 

another child has 

told you, or you 

think that they may 

be at risk of harm, 

please contact our 

Designated  

Safeguarding team: 

Mrs Kelly (Lead) 

Mrs. Hall(Deputy) 

Mrs. Walsh(Deputy) 

Mrs McWilliams 

(Deputy) 

 

 

dsl@stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

Supporting 

Families  
We are able to offer 

support to any  

families experienc-

ing financial difficul-

ties. Please contact 

us in confidence and 

we will do whatever 

we can to help you.  

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Our extended St Peter’s family! 

Here are some photos from Grandparent’s Day– it was such a lovely occasion! 

Year 4 Visitor 
In RE, as part of our ‘belonging’ topic, we have been learn-

ing about confirmation. On Tuesday, Father Michael came 

into school to tell us more about the importance of confir-

mation and about some of the signs and symbols that are 

used during the sacrament.  

 

 

 

Thank you for all your survey responses and those who came to our planning meeting on Wednesday 

evening in the rain! We've put together our calendar for the year and will circulate the dates of all the fun 

planned soon. 

Christmas Cards Designs 

We've sent off your children's beautiful designs to the printers so after half term you will receive a login to an 

online portal to purchase what you'd like the design on. Every purchase raises £1 for us and they should be 

with you in the last week of November. 

 

Autumn Fair 

Thank you for your support—we raised an amazing £2,829! 

We have started spending this money already on the following: 

£661 birthday books for all the pupils 

£664 headphones for KS2 pupils to support them with using EDShed resources 

£648 First News children’s newspaper 

£211 Globes for KS2 

 

Up and Coming dates: 

Friday 24th November 7.30pm - Christmas Wreath Making - come and join us for a night of creating your 
own swag wreath to decorate your home with. With a live demonstration by Saffron, you will be guided step 
by step to make a beautiful wreath. No previous experience necessary, it will be a fun evening, open to all, so 
bring your friends & family. Book your tickets here: https://www.pta-events.co.uk/fosp-events/  
 
Sunday 10th December - Santa's Grotto and crafts - more information after half term  

FOSP News 
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New Sports Crew! 
Having written their applications and submitted to Mrs Davies and Mr Tyler, the following 
children have been selected: 
 
Zoe, Riley, Bobby, Wojciech, E mmie, Lea, Zach, Toby D, Oscar, Matilda 
Well done everyone! 

Cross Country 
Well done to all our Cross Country runners and especially to Year 3 and 4 girls who came in 3rd place! 

Superstars! 

 



Dates for your diary 
30.10.23 Children return to school   

30.10.23 Year 3 trip to Butser Farm  

31.10.23 Cherry Class Liturgy NEW 

1.11.23 Rowan Class Liturgy NEW 

2/11/23 Year 5 trip information meeting 5.30pm NEW 

7/11/23 Swimming Gala at Parkside school  4.15pm NEW 

9/11/23 Year 6 health screening NEW 

10.11.23 Photographer in school  

10/11/23 Hazel Class Liturgy 2.45pm NEW 

14.11.23 Open Morning  

21.11.23 Class photos  

22.11.23 Parents Consultation Evening 5.30-8.30pm Details to follow  

24.11.23 Year 6 Cake Sale  

25.11.23 Photographer available for family photos  

27.11.23 Parents Consultation Evening 3.30-6.30pm Details to follow   

1.12.23 Year 6 Visit to Hampton Court  

Week beg 

4.12.23 
Bikeability Year 4  

5.12.23 Reception Nativity 9am  

6.12.23 Reception Nativity 1.30pm  

7.12.23 Year 1 Nativity 9am  

8.12.23 Year 1 Nativity 1.30pm  

8.12.23 Year 3 and 4 Carols around the Christmas Tree  

10.12.23 Santa’s Grotto and Crafts  

11.12.23 Year 2 Nativity 1.30pm  

12.12.23 Year 2 Nativity 9am  

15.12.23 School finishes for Christmas Holidays at 1pm  

2.01.24. INSET DAY - School Closed for children  

3.01.24 All children return to school  

09.02.24 INSET DAY - School Closed for children  

 Monday 12th -Friday 16th February- - Half Term Holiday  

19.02.24 
Children return to school 

 
 

26.02.24 Year 2 trip to Windsor Castle  

07.03.24 World Book day—details to follow  

28.03.24 School finishes for Easter Holidays at 1pm  

15.04.24 All children return to school  

 Monday 27th –Friday 31st May—Half Term Holiday  

14.06.24 INSET DAY - School Closed for children  

23.07.24 School finishes for Summer Holidays at 1pm  


